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GRANT SAMUEL CONFIRMATION 

10 November 2010 

Andean Resources Limited today announced that Grant Samuel & Associates Pty Limited has 
reviewed Andean's recent ASX Quarterly Report for 30 September 2010 released on 29 October 
2010 and Andean's recent Financial Statements for the quarter ended 30 September 2010 released 
on 8 November 2010.   

Following this review, Grant Samuel has confirmed that these results have not changed its 
conclusion that the merger proposal to be implemented by scheme of arrangement between 
Andean and its shareholders is fair and reasonable and in the best interests of the shareholders of 
Andean. 

In providing this confirmation, Grant Samuel has not reviewed any other additional information nor 
has it updated its report contained in Annexure A of the scheme booklet dated 1 November 2010 in 
relation to the scheme of arrangement, which has been dispatched to the shareholders of Andean. 


